
grandviewrealty@comcast. net

01/1712008 01 :00 PM

Eurika Durr/DC/USEPA/US@EPA,
jbroadbent@baaqmd.gov, andrew.massey@acgov.org,
jewellspalding@mac.com, sarveybob@aol.com,
Eurika Durr/DC/USEPAJUS@EPA, David
Heckler/DC/US EPA,/US@EPA

Re: Fw: Russell City Energy Center appeal

Hi Eurika,

Thark you, I understand the filing date now.

Please take Judicial notice ofthe following pending appeals. The order granting review and the
acknowledgement that pursuant to the United States Supreme court decision Massachusetts vs.
EPA,_ U.5. ,l27S .Ct.l 438(2007) that, failure to require BACT for CO2 may be a matter of
National significance.

Deseret Power Electric Cooperative(Bonanza)
EAB Appeal No. psd 07-03
Docket no. OU-0002-04.00
http ://yosemite.epa. gov/OA,{EAB_WEB_Docket.nsf/Dockets,?SD+07-03

Christian County generation, LLC
EAB appeal No. PSD 07-01
Docket No. 02106Oabc
http://yosemite.epa. eov/OA,EAB WEB_Docket.nsf/ce9f7f898b59eae28525707a00631c97/80a1
26b535bfeb03 852573230049479b !OpenDocument

Original message
From: Durr.Eurika@epamail.epa.gov

> Mr. Broadbent,

> Below is an email that I sent to Rob Simpson, petitioner, in the above
> subject, PSD 08-01,today clarifying the correct filing date. Ifyou
> have any questions, please let me know.

> Eurika Dun
> Clerk of the Board
> Environmental Appeals Board
> U.S. Environmental Protection Asencv
> Phone: 202-233-0110

To

cc

DCC

Subject



> Fax: 202-233-0121
> ----- Forwarded by Eurika Durr,DCruSEPA/US on 01/16/2008 02:27 PM ---

> Eurika
> DUTTIDCAJSEPAfuS
>To
> 01116/2008 12:15 "Grandview Realty"
>PM
>cc
> Eurika Dun/DCruSEPAruS@EPA,
> David Heckler/DCruSEPAruS@EPA
& gt; Subject
> Re: Russell city energy center
> appeal

> Hi Rob,

> This is to inform you, just in case there was a failed or lack of
> communication on my part, that the document that you emailed to me on
> January 2, 2008, was not considered "filed". The Board does not
> consider a petition for review to be "filed" until the hard copy is
> actually received by mail. In your case January3,2008, is the correct
> filing date. For more detailed information about the Board's filing
> procedures, please refer to the Environmental Appeals Board Home Page at
> www.epa.gov/eab at the NOTICE paragraph. I apologize if this has
> inconvenience you in any manner. Ifyou have any questions, please let
>meknow.

> Eurika Durr
> Clerk of the Board
> Environmental Appeals Board
> U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
> Phone: 202-233-0110
> Fax:202-233-0121



> Hello Rob,

> The Board's letter is going out in this moming mail to the Bay Area Air
> Quality Management District requesting response to your petition for
> review. You will receive a copy of the letter via first class mail. If
> you have any questions, please 1et me know.

> Eurika Dun
> Clerk of the Board
> Environmental Appeals Board
> U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
> Phone: 202-233-0110
> Fax:202-233-0121

> "Grandview

> > y@comcast.net> Eurika Durr/DCruSEPA/US@EPA
>cc
> 01t07/2008
> 05:37 PM Subject
> Russell city energy cent er app eal

> Hi Eurika,

> Ijust want to confirm that you received my appeal and inquire about the
> next step.

> Thank you for your understanding and patience with my ignorance.

> Rob Simoson



> 510-909-1800
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